
  

  

 

UAV Club  

We are still running our UAV Club on Wednesday afternoons and this is open to all year levels. This is a 

great way to come along and learn, not only how to fly, but also build and design, experiment and learn 

about the constantly changing technologies used within the UAV aerospace industry.  We intend on 

entering the UAV Outback Challenge which will be held in the September School holidays.   

  

 

  

  

  


